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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
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To:
CELEBRATION OF RABIES AWARENESS MONTH

Janette G. Veloso, EdD, CESO VI - Assistant Schools Division SuperintendentHenry S. Villarosa, Jr., MD, CFP, MO III - Division School Health Section School Health Personnel Public Schools District Supervisors School Heads in Elementary, Secondary, and Integrated Schools

1. This is in reference to the Regional Memorandum ESSD-2024-081 of March 5, 2024,
outlining the RABIES AWARENESS FORUM.

2. All School Heads are requested to post tarpaulin in the school premises in support of
the RABIES AWARENESS MONTH 2024 with the theme: Rabies-free na pusa't aso,
kaligtasan ng pamilyang Pilipino.

3. Tarpaulins will be distributed per district by their assigned school health personnel.
4. Furthermore, you are advised to adhere to the guidelines stipulated in the attached

memorandum.
5. Strict observance of precautionary measures at all times is required for health and

safety protocols to be adhered to.
6. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

REYNAL� B. �DA, �so VSchools Division Superintendent 
Enclosure: As stated 
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